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August 22, 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Families: 

 

As noted last week, class lists will be available for viewing in Infinite Campus (IC) sometime later this afternoon 

around 3:30pm (Monday, August 22). If you require help accessing IC, please email 

REGHELP@fairfieldschools.org.  

 

Teacher Assignments 

As the number of students in each grade level changes from year to year, so must the number of teachers in that 

grade level. Thus, there has been some reassignments this year to accommodate the enrollment, which I feel include 

some exciting changes. The Sherman Classroom Teacher Assignments 2022-2023 are noted below and explicate 

specific teacher assignments and changes. Below is an overview of our current sections: 

 

Prior to you receiving your child’s/children’s teacher for 2022-2023, I wanted to provide you with an overview of 

the teacher assignments for this year (see below). Please be aware that teacher assignments are primarily directed by 

changes in enrollment in grade levels. Teachers highlighted in yellow are new or have moved grade levels. 

 

Kindergarten 

Kopchik 

Rossi 

Woodfine 

 

 

1st Grade 

DiPaola 

Dowd 

Minio 

 

 

2nd Grade 

Hoyt 

Matarrazo 

Mencio 

Torres 

 

 

3rd Grade 

Hayes 

Miller 

Paci1 
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4th Grade 

Carr 

Ioanna 

Minardo 

 

 

5th Grade2 

Garasimowicz 

Luciano 

Morse 

 Notes.  
1 Mrs. Paci will remain on maternity leave and will return to fulltime status on September 22, 2022. Her long-term 

sub will be Mrs. Karen Nash. Her previous coverage assignments include a long-term coverage for Mrs. Mencio, as 

well as many other teacher absences, and so we are fortunate to have her start the year in 3P. 

 
2 Please note that we will continue to departmentalize in 5th grade as in previous years.  

 

New staff 

I will include an update on new staff in an upcoming communication and once some details have been finalized. 

 

Special Education Case Loads 

As with all years, special education case manager assignments will be finalized when the staff return and following a 

review of current information and enrollment. 

 

Join the Sherman PTA  

Each year our PTA asks parents and teachers to join our membership this year. To join our PTA, please 

visit: https://rogershermanpta.memberhub.com/store  

 

 

We welcome all of our new staff, students and parents, as well as those of you returning to Sherman for the 2022-

2023 school year. As always, we cannot wait to see you all soon and to begin another wonderful school year 

together. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

Dr. Ian M. Banner 

Ibanner@fairfieldschools.org 

Follow us on Twitter: @rogershermanllc 
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